
Dear Supervisors; 

Please enact a moratorium on Phase III Cannabis Permitting on the hills and valley of Willits. 

Water is already in terribly short supply. The permitting process has already been a fiasco 

without opening it up to commercial grows that will suck up the dwindling aquifer and reservoirs 

in our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marilu Paulson 

 


